
CLUB MEETINGS:  Held on 1st Wednesday of each month. 
TIME: 6:30 PM 
PLACE: Southside Rec Center 

                2750 Ben Flickin Rd, San Angelo, Texas.

        
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 7th of June meeting was held at the Southside Rec Center for only the second time and this facility is very nice. 

We had 6 members present to include 2 officers.  

Old Business: We learned that Fred our VP had surgery and had been out of commission for a while but was doing 

better now.   

The treasurer's report indicated a balance of $415.00.  We scheduled one hunt at Paint Rock Park on New Business: 

17th June at 9 am and would be including a Weenie Roast afterwards! (Note: Pics of Paint Rock Hunt will be posted 

later below in this newsletter/page 2). Next, the finds for June 2017 were announced.  For relic category there were 

no submissions. For the coin category Robert’s 1962 half dollar wins over LD’s1963 quarter.  For jewelry category 

LD recovered a very nice silver signet-ring for the win (see pics on page 2 below): 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Club Officers --- Pres: Greg Costa --- VP: Fred Gauntt --- Website Designer/Sec: Bill Ballard ---- Treasurer: Allamay Schafer
 

CONCHO VALLEY TRASH 
& TREASURE HUNTERS 

NEWSLETTER 
JUNE 2017, VOLUME III (ISSUE 6) 

This is our club’s newsletter that is published monthly. We are a nonprofit 
organization dedicated to the promotion of metal detecting as a hobby.  No 
brand or model of metal detector is endorsed by the club.  Membership is 
open to the public with the only requirement being all members must follow 
the Treasure Hunter’s Code of Ethics.  
 
NOTE: Club dues average about $5 per single member or family monthly.  
Any comments or stories that you would like to contribute to our newsletters 
are always welcome. 

 

http://www.cvtth.org/
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New Business: (continued) Attendance ticket drawing lucky winner was Larry with #173.  As usual, all winners 

received Walmart gift cards!  At 7:20 pm, the June 2017 meeting was officially adjourned! Next meeting will 

be scheduled 5 July 2017 at the same location and time. 
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